
 

 

 

The Saint Paul Lutheran Church will once again host the Pine Grove Mills Farmers Market this 

summer! The market will be held on THURSDAYS from 3PM to 7PM starting JUNE 11 through 

SEPTEMBER 24, 2020. 

The Pine Grove Mills Farmers Market is a community based, volunteer led effort. It offers small 

farms and producers an opportunity to enter the marketplace, stimulating economic activity in 

our region. Just as importantly, the market provides community members with easy access to 

fresh, local food and serves as a meeting and gathering place for local residents!   

The 2020 season has been quite a ride so far! Our team of volunteers and community members 

have been working overtime to make sure our market is a successful and safe space for farmers 

and our community. Your donations are more important than ever! We anticipate growth in 

our customer base as we have seen increased demand for local food across the country. This 

year we will need to implement new strategies and components to our market to meet the 

standards of social distancing and meet customer and vendor demand.  

We rely on the generous donations of our partners to support this endeavor! With these new 

components comes added expenses, but also increased market traffic. Your sponsorship dollars 

will help us, while increasing your business’s visibility.  With this in mind, we would like you to 

consider a community sponsorship donation. 

Checks May be Made Payable To:  ST. PAUL LUTHERAN CHURCH  

(Please note PINE GROVE MILLS FARMERS MARKET in the memo line.) 

And Mailed To:  PO BOX 200, PINE GROVE MILLS, PA  16868 

 

Below are some suggested gifts and their associated recognition levels. Because of the 

supporting relationship with St. Paul Lutheran Church, this is a tax-deductible donation.  

 

BRONZE LEVEL---$150.00     



 

 

Your name and logo will be part of our market website and in our weekly newsletter.   

SILVER LEVEL---$300.00       

Your name and logo will be part of our market website and in our weekly newsletter, plus 

recognition on our Facebook cover photo. 

GOLD LEVEL----$500.00   

Your name and logo will be part of our market website, in our weekly newsletter, recognition 

on our Facebook cover photo, plus included on our market banner that is hung weekly at 

market.   

 

Should you choose to sponsor the market, please respond by May 17 to ensure your company 

is included on our market banner!  

If you have any questions or would like further information, please feel free to contact me by 

phone at (814) 207-5860 or marketmanager@pgmfarmersmarket.com  

Thank you for your consideration! 

 

Respectfully, 

Casey VanNest and The Pine Grove Mills Farmers Market Steering Committee 

mailto:marketmanager@pgmfarmersmarket.com

